May 3, 2018

Via e-mail to PStout@houstonforensicscience.org

Dr. Peter Stout Houston Forensic Science Center 1301 Fannin, Suite 170 Houston, Texas 77002

RE: TFSC Self-Disclosure #18.18; Houston Forensic Science Center (Forensic Multimedia)

Dear Dr. Stout,

At its April 20, 2018 quarterly meeting, the Commission reviewed the referenced disclosure of professional misconduct in the HFSC forensic multimedia division and agreed with the laboratory's assessment of the analyst's conduct. The Commission concluded no further action is necessary based on the root cause analysis and corrective action performed by the laboratory.

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided, please notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please contact the Commission with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Adams

Commission Coordinator

Rdams